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FRIEDMAN & LONG, PA.

ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS

December 19, 2014
VIA E-MAIL ONLY

(kyoung@psc.state.fl.us)

Keino Young, Esquire

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Docket No. 140060-WS - Application for increase in Water and Wastewater rates in Seminole County
by Sanlando Utilities Corporation
Our File No. 30057.214

Dear Mr. Young:

On December 9, 2014 you sent Third Data Requests in the above-referenced Docket. Although
typically staff requests responses be filed within 30 days of the date of the request, the Third Data Request
requested responses within ten days. Sanlando Utilities Corporation is unable to meet that accelerated
deadline, but is committed to providing responses by no later than December 31, 2014. Since Sanlando
Utilities Corporation has waived the five month deadline by 30 days, this short extension still allows staff
sufficient time within which to evaluate the responses.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

W&é?ﬂ*fﬁé"‘/
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN
For the Firm

MSF/

ce: John Hoy (via e-mail)
Patrick Flynn (via e-mail)
Darrien Pitts (via e-mail)
John Truitt, Esquire (via e-mail)
Carlotta S. Stauffer (via e-filing)
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